
From:                                 Leanne Geppert
Sent:                                  8 May 2013 18:02:22 +1000
To:                                    Kevin Rodgers;Amelia Callaghan;Vaoita 
Turituri;James Scott;Josie Sorban;Michelle Fryer;Emma Hart;David Hartman;Trevor 
Sadler;Amanda Tilse;Philip Hazell;
Cc:                                      Emma Foreman;
Subject:                             Endorsed Preamble and Service Model Elements for Adolescent 
Extended Treatment and Rehabilitation Services
Attachments:                   V5_Preamble_08.05.13.doc, V5_Service Model 
Elements_08.05.13.doc
Importance:                     High

Dear ECRG members
 
Please find attached the final ECRG endorsed v5 Preamble and v5 Service Model Elements 
documents for Adolescent Extended Treatment and Rehabilitation Services in Queensland. 
Please note, endorsement was received from all ECRG members except Philip, who is on 
sabbatical leave - I will ensure this is noted.
 
A few minor changes were made for clarity and consistency to the final documents attached - 
these have all been highlighted in yellow for your noting, and do not change intent or the 
position of the statement. For example, the Tier 3 descriptor ('Statewide Adolescent Inpatient 
Extended Treatment and Rehabilitation Unit') sometimes used the word 'unit' and sometimes 
'service'. For consistency, I changed it all to 'service', which also captures the broader 
function of what we have discussed for Tier 3 (ie., beds + step up/down and rehab 
programs). 
 
I have been asked to send through the endorsed documents to Sharon Kelly (Chair of the 
BAC Planning Group) today, and will copy you in. But please let me know if you have any 
concerns with the yellow highlighted amendments and I will happily correct these with the 
Planning Group.
 
On that note, can I take this opportunity to sincerely thank and acknowledge the time and 
intellectual contributions that each and every one of you have made to the process of the 
ECRG. Your experience and knowledge has truly enriched the final documents, and thanks to 
you, they will provide a strong foundation for moving forwards on this very important 
initiative for our young Queenslanders.
 
Thank you also to Vaoita and Emma for the secretariate support you have so diligently and 
professionally provided to the ECRG.
 
Please do not hesitate to call me on my mobile if you have any queries or concerns.
 
Best wishes to you all, Leanne
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